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31/03/2017 

 

Dear Editor and Reviewers, 

 

Thank you for reviewing our manuscript entitled “COMMUNITY GARDENING IN POOR 

NEIGHBORHOODS IN FRANCE: A WAY TO RE-THINK FOOD PRACTICES?” 

 

As requested, revisions have been made to the manuscript to address the expressed concerns. You 

will find below the detailed list of modifications made in response to the reviewer’s comments.  

Thank you again for your highly valuable comments and for considering our manuscript for review. 

We hope that this revised version is now suitable for publication in Appetite. We appreciate your 

time and look forward to your response. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Jean Noel Consales 
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